
 

 

R6/28/2015 
 
The Honorable Ernest Moniz 
Secretary of Energy 
U.S. Department of Energy  
Office of Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability (OE-20), 1222 Program 
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20585 
 

Dear Secretary Moniz, 

I am writing to express support for the Plains & Eastern Clean Line and to urge the Department 
of Energy and Southwestern Power Administration to participate in the proposed project.  
 
While the U.S. has some of the best renewable resources in the world, there is a demand for 
transmission infrastructure to connect the best wind resources, which are located predominantly 
in remote areas, to distant cities and communities with a demand for low-cost, clean energy.  
 
The Plains & Eastern Clean Line will address the increasing demand for interregional 
transmission capacity to move low-cost, clean power from the wind-rich central United States to 
the Mid-South and Southeast. It will stimulate economic development, create jobs, expand 
interregional transmission capacity, and improve system reliability. The Plains & Eastern Clean 
Line will enable billions of dollars in new investments, generate millions of dollars in revenues 
for counties and local communities annually, and create thousands of jobs. 
 
The Plains & Eastern Clean Line is a much-needed infrastructure project for the public use and 
benefit. Please stand up for our future and support the Plains & Eastern Clean Line. 

 

 

Sophia Annunziato 

Brentwood, Missouri 
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Reason for signing: It's sad to see the US falling behind other 'first world' nations because 
wealthy corporations want to continue with 'dirty' energy.  Please bring the US into the 21st 
century...develop clean energy. 

 

Judith Passmore 

Middletown, Connecticut 
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Concerned Citizen 

New City, New York 


